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The Future of Sandy, what’s your view? 

In developing its Local Plan Central Bedfordshire Council has 

released the results of a recent ‘call for sites’, which identifies 

areas of land for possible development in and around Sandy. A 

map showing these areas can be found on CBC’s website 

www.centralbedfordshire.gov.uk/planning/policy/local-plan/call-

for sites/sandy.aspx or by visiting the Town Council offices.  The 

Town Council intends to engage with CBC to ensure the opinions 

and views of Sandy’s community are heard and as such would 

welcome your thoughts on the ‘call for sites’ results and future 

development.  

Please look out for the leaflet included in your copy of The 

Bulletin for more information and if you have not received one 

please contact the council offices. 

Please forward your comments to the Council or drop in to our 

open session on 1st August between 10am and 7pm in the 

Town Council Chamber to view the map and speak with 

Councillors.  

 

- ENDS – 

 

For further information contact: 

Chris Robson 
Town Clerk 
Sandy Town Council 
10 Cambridge Road  
SANDY    SG19 1JE  
Telephone: 01767-681491 Fax: 01767-692527        
Email: clerk@sandytowncouncil.gov.uk 
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